
	 


	 ID NO. 10-09-2024


System Pressure Advisory Rescinded

Oct. 9, 2024	 1:58 pm


Based on the laboratory analysis of water samples collected from Town of 
Hot Springs on 10/08/2024, water users are hereby notified that it is no 
longer necessary to boil water used for human consumption.  


We appreciate your cooperation during this period.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact us.


	 	 	 	 	 	 Abigail Norton, Mayor

	 	 	 	 	 	 Town of Hot Springs

	 	 	 	 	 	 828-450-3178
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